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SALFORD COMMUNITY RADIO




Salford Community

Radio 

Background  

· The Radio Regen Salford Community Radio Project produced seven three-day broadcasts across the Salford area. The first station Seedley and Langworthy FM took place in December 2001, the last, West Salford FM finished in Cadishead at the end of February 2004. 

· In each area the project encouraged all sections of the community to participate in their own radio station as trainee, volunteer or contributor. Each station was a unique platform for the needs, abilities, concerns and aspirations of each SDA. The diversity of the programmes, groups and individuals worked with, reflected the different demographic and social make up of each area. 

· The Stations provided a means for each SDA to communicate with itself, spread information and develop citizenship through radio. The project built capacity through training and workplace skills, boosting self-esteem and improving opportunities to secure employment. 

The figures 

· 945 visitors to the stations who signed in 

· 325 beneficiaries undergoing training 

· 69 community groups 

· 32 voluntary groups

· 819 certificates of participation 

· 441 children/young people under the age of 25

· An estimated 1500 local people participated in some way with the stations.

Update 

· Funding for the three year pilot ended in March 2004. 

· A not-for-profit community enterprise ‘Salford Community Radio (SCR)’ has been established to take forward Community Radio in Salford. 

· SCR have purchased over £20,000 of radio equipment, and have secured £20,000 revenue funding through CRIIS (Creative Industry in Salford). 

· The Civic Centre in Swinton has been identified as a possible transmitter site. 

· OFCOM have launched a national bidding round for permanent radio licences with a closing date of 23rd November.   

· Getting a permanent radio licence will be tricky, we are bang in the middle of an area of high demand, and it is unlikely that even then, we could secure a licence that covers the whole of Salford.   

· Without the support of the community and key partners in the City, the bid ‘won’t stand an earthly.’ 

Next Steps for Salford Community Radio 

· SCR are working with partners to develop a robust 3 year business plan.

· A quality permanent radio licence bid will be prepared and submitted to OFCOM by the 23rd November. 

· SCR will continue to broadcast, a seven-day broadcast from Salford Lads and Girls Club in Ordsall will take place in December. 

· Community Radio will be one of the mechanisms used to consult with residents around the Central Salford proposals during 2005. 

Recommendations 

That Community Committees;

1. Discuss these opportunities within their communities, and that interested parties contact Paul Miller at SCR on 0161 2124977.

2.
     Endorse the proposal that SCR continue to provide training 
   
     
     and volunteer opportunities for Salford residents.  


3.
     Endorse the proposal that SCR bid for a permanent radio licence 

     for Salford.  
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